
Crosstown LRT Project – Update, January 25, 2019 

  

Crosstown has informed the Toronto District School Board that crews will return to 

Brownlow Ave and Eglinton Ave to connect to the new storm sewer system 

installed last year. The work will involve concrete chipping. 

Details 

Work will start on Wednesday, January 30, 2019 for approximately 3 to 5 

days.  Construction will take on a 24-hour basis. 

What to Expect 

The fence on the south side of Eglinton Ave will be extended westward onto 

Brownlow Ave to enclose the working area.  Equipment to be used will include a 

concrete chipper, hand tools, an excavator and concrete trucks. Concrete 

trucks will access the work area from the west gate at Brownlow Ave and with 

assistance from a traffic control person (aka flag person).  Noise from concrete 

chipping can be expected.  Work will take place within the enclosed area. 

Traffic Management 

Pedestrian access will be diverted south around the work zone.  A traffic control 

person will be stationed at the work zone 24-hours a day while this work takes 

place to assist with pedestrian and vehicle traffic as trucks enter and exit the 

site.  Both lanes on Brownlow Ave are expected to be maintained.  The 

northbound right turn from Brownlow Ave onto Eglinton Ave is expected to be 

maintained as well.  Once the work is complete, the area will be reinstated and 

the fence will be returned to its current location, east of Brownlow Ave. 

 



 

 

Please visit the school and Crosstown LRT websites for regular updates.   

  

 

http://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/eglinton
http://www.thecrosstown.ca/news-media/whats-new/construction-updates

